
 

 

          

NEWSLETTER 

20th December 2023 

  
My command is this: Love each other as I have loved 

you.  Greater love has no one than this: to lay down 

one’s life for one’s friends (John 15: 12-13) 

 

our Christian Theme 

this half-term is 

TRUST 

This week has only been 3 days long, but it 

has been packed full of fun for all the 

children! 

On Monday 18th 

December 2023 the 

children in EYFS / KS1 

(Red Squirrels & 

Hedgehogs classes) took part in a “Santa 

Workshop”.  This was the exit point for our 

Autumn Term theme of Lives Near & Far. 

 

The children had a very exciting, but messy, 

morning in the School Hall taking it in turns 

to complete different crafting activities! 

 

 

 

 

Also, on Monday afternoon 

Otters class received their 

reward for winning the 

Autumn Term Reading Challenge.  They all 

enjoyed watching the film My Neighbour 

Totoro along with popcorn & crips.  Once 

again well-done Otters for all your efforts 

this term with your reading – Mrs Bishop is 

expecting you to keep up the excellent work 

in the Spring Term! 

 

On Tuesday afternoon 

all the classes held their 

Christmas parties – by 

the noise around the 

school they all must have had a fantastic 

time.   

 

Thank you to the Teachers & Teaching 

Assistants for organising games & prizes! 

 

Today it was announced 

that YELLOW House 

were the Autumn Term 

point winners.  As a 

reward all the members of YELLOW House 

received a cake to enjoy during breaktime – 

congratulation to you all! 

 

This has been a very long term & all the 

children & staff are ready for a well-

deserved rest!  We would like to take this 

opportunity to wish all our families a very 

Happy Christmas & a Peaceful New Year! 

 

The Spring Term for the 2023-2024 

Academic Year starts on: 

Thursday 4th January 2024 

 

We look forward to welcoming all 

the children back in the New Year! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we have said Goodbye to 

Mr Fowles. 

He is our current SCITT Student 

& as part of his training has been 

working in Otters class 3 days a 

week since September. 

He might have only been with us 

for a short while, but he has 

made a very big impression on the 

children in Otters!  We wish him 

all the very best as he moves on 

to continue his training at another 

school. 

 

In the Spring Term 2024 we will 

be welcoming a new SCITT 

student into Otters class – 

details to follow in the New Year. 

 

 Gymnastics Badge 

Congratulations to Sophie A & Emily 

from Foxes class who, last Thursday 

14th December 2023, were both 

awarded their next Gymnastics 

Badges. 

Emily received her Level 6 Badge & 

Sophie her Level 5 Badge.  

Well done girls keep up the excellent 

work! 

 

 

#LatchingdonLovingtoLearn 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council 

The environment is very important to 

us here at Latchingdon C of E Primary 

School & we have, therefore, signed 

up to UK Waste Directs Christmas 

Card Recycling Scheme. 

An indoor recycling bins has been 

delivered to the school this week & we 

would like all our families to recycle 

their Christmas cards after the 

holidays. 

All cards need to be with us by Friday 

26th January 2024 when UK Waste 

Direct will collect the bin.   

Once back at their depot they will 

weigh the bin & let the school know 

how much we have saved from going 

into landfill & send us a Certificate! 

We might be a small school, but we 

have very supportive parents/carers 

so come on Latchingdon let’s get all 

your family involved & see how much 

we can collect! 

Please send your Christmas 

cards into school between: 

 

 4th January 2024 to  

26th January 2024 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

 

Book Worm 

Badge 
A massive congratulations to 

Freddie in Badgers class who has 

become a Badger Book Worm.  

Freddie has read 10 books since 

the start of term and completed a 

book review for each one. 

He has received a special Book 

Worm Badge. 

 

To earn his next badge, he now has 

to read a further 12 books and 

again complete a book review for 

each one. 

Well done Freddie! 

#LatchingdonLovingtoLearn 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send your Christmas 

cards into school between: 

 

 4th January 2024 to  

26th January 2024 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Headteacher Stickers 

This week Mrs Kemp has given Headteacher 

Stickers to the following children: 

 

Thea – Hedgehogs 

Hugo – Red Squirrels 

Teddy – Red Squirrels 

Travis – Foxes 

Logan – Otters 

Reuben - Otters 

 

MUSIC LESSONS 
Mr Pritchard, our Music Teacher, 

holds music lessons on a Tuesday 

morning for children in Year 2 or 

above. 

He currently has spaces so if you are 

interested in your child/ren learning to 

play the piano, keyboard or guitar then 

please contact him directly on: 

steve.p.musicteacher@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Book Swap 

 

We now have a rack of books in the 

school office foyer for our 

parents/carers to take a book to read 

and, if able, to replace with a book you 

have already read and no longer have 

need of. 

 

Thank you for the donation of 

additional books! 

 

 

Happy reading! 
 

 

   
Letters sent home / info on 

website for 

w/e 20th December 2023 
 

The following letters have been sent out 

and/or put on the school website (under Key 

Information/ Information Hub/ Letters 

Home). 

• NONE 

mailto:steve.p.musicteacher@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Egyptian Museum 

Thank you to all the parents/carers 

that came to view the KS2 Egyptian 

Museum last Friday. 

This was the exit point for our 

Autumn Term theme of Lives Near & 

Far. 

We hope you agree with us that all 

the children in Foxes, Otters & 

Badgers have worked very hard during 

the Autumn Term & produced some 

fabulous artwork – well done to you 

all! 

Thank you to all the staff & children 

who worked very quickly to ensure 

that the Museum displays were in 

their correct places ready to be 

viewed in time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary (Reception) 

Admissions for Academic Year 

Starting September 2024 

As you may be aware, the Primary School 

(Reception) admission round opened on 6th 

November 2023, for parents of children to 

apply for a Reception school place for the 

academic year that starts in September 

2024. 

 

The statutory national closing date for 

applications is 15 January 2024. 

 

From 6th November 2023, applications can 

be made online via: 

 www.essex.gov.uk/admissions  

99% of parents in Essex applied online last 

year.  All of the application information is 

available on the website above.  

The website 

 www.essex.gov.uk/admissions also has a copy of 

the Primary Education in Essex 2024-25 

booklet and the Schools Admissions Policies 

Directories contain details of all admission 

policies. 

 

 

  

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

Latchingdon C of E Primary School would 

be pleased to show prospective parents 

around our school. 

Please call the School Office on 01621 

740328 to arrange a tour. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.essex.gov.uk%2Fadmissions&data=05%7C01%7C%7Cd596fdffbada47784ed508dabb303a12%7Ca8b4324f155c4215a0f17ed8cc9a992f%7C0%7C0%7C638028113041779089%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=aaVIgQ8vhlXrblGmlrbqdfxppFFLfAMHLmaNJ2MwgsU%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Helping Hands Box 

 

Life is continuing to be 

expensive, with prices still high 

everywhere. 

We all have days where we need 

some extra help and so we will 

continue stocking our “Helping 

Hands Box” which can be found 

in the school office foyer, with 

essential food items etc.. 

If you can donate the odd item 

great, if you need something 

then please feel free to come and 

take it. 

We all need to look out for each 

other. 

 

 

 

Santa’s Workshop 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Latchingdon Pre-school  

Breakfast Club 

Between 8am and 8.35am 

Cost £3.50 per day 

 

Due to the lack of children using this 

facility Latchingdon Pre-school may 

have to stop offering this service to 

our children. 

If you feel that a Breakfast Club 

would be useful for your child/ren 

then please contact Nikki Wiseman, 

Manager on 07731107725 or ask the 

School Office for an application form.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 
 

The Winter Reading 

Challenge is back! 

Join Lyra as she travels around the 

world, finding out about 

endangered animals. Children can 

choose six out of 12 challenges.  

Once complete, they will be 

rewarded with a certificate and a 

prize (while stocks last).  

Lyra has started her travels and 

will return on Saturday 3 

February. Sign up to the winter 

reading challenge by visiting one of  

74 libraries local libraries. 

 

If any children take part 

please let us know as we 

love to share their success! 

 

#LatchingdonLovingtoLearn 

 

  

 

   

https://news.news.essex.gov.uk/6E9DC0106BEE957EC8852BBB08EB9DB73D7936D54D83C4E64BE91D7F6690BF16/88D31BF13750F9FDCE71974B82D1F660/LE35
https://news.news.essex.gov.uk/6E9DC0106BEE957EC8852BBB08EB9DB73D7936D54D83C4E64BE91D7F6690BF16/88D31BF13750F9FDCE71974B82D1F660/LE35


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM 

House Team 

Winners 

YELLOW 

The winning House Team for the 

Autumn Term was announced 

during assembly this morning. 

Congratulations to all the 

members of the YELLOW team. 

They all received a cake to enjoy 

at breaktime. 

Sofia – Red Squirrels 

Tacey – Red Squirrels 

Theo – Red Squirrels 

Summer – Red Squirrels 

Leila – Hedgehogs 

Daisy – Hedgehogs 

Ellie-Mae – Hedgehogs 

Katara – Foxes 

Bonnie – Foxes 

Esme F – Foxes 

Michael – Foxes 

Emily – Foxes 

Roman – Foxes 

Travis – Foxes 

Elijah – Otters 

Oliver B – Otters 

Judith – Otters 

Ralph – Otters 

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM 

READING CHALLENGE 

winners 

 

OTTERS CLASS 

Enjoying their reward of watching 

the film My Neighbour Totoro with 

popcorn & crisps. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Worm 

Badge 
A massive congratulations to Zac in 

Badgers class who has become a 

Badger Book Worm.  Zac has read 

10 books since the start of term 

and completed a book review for 

each one. 

He has received a special Book 

Worm Badge. 

 

To earn his next badge, he now has 

to read a further 12 books and 

again complete a book review for 

each one. 

Well done Zac! 

#LatchingdonLovingtoLearn 

 
 

Phebe – Otters 

Tilly – Otters 

Eddie – Badgers 

Ella-Mae – Badgers 

Bella-Rose – Badgers 

Amelia – Badgers – Captain 

Mrs Lottering 

Mrs Tate 

Mrs Harkett 

Mrs Radmall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you have any questions or ideas 

that you would like the members of 

the Parent Forum to discuss at any 

of their meetings, then please feel 

free to put a note in the box in the 

school office foyer. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Raiders & 

Invaders Day 
5th January 2024 

 

The KS2 children will be having a 

Raiders & Invaders Day on Friday 

5th January 2024.  

 

This is the entry point for our 

Spring Term theme of Conquerors 

& Heroes. 

 

The children in Foxes, Otters & 

Badgers class are invited to come 

into school on this day dressed as 

Anglo-Saxons. 

 

The same costume can also be worn 

on Friday 22nd March 2024 at our 

Anglo-Saxon afternoon which is 

the exit point for the Spring 

Term. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EYFS Maths 

Workshop 

10th January 2024 at 2.30pm 

 

The parents/carers of the 

Reception children in Red Squirrels 

class are invited to an EYFS Maths 

Workshop being held by Mrs 

Deacon on Wednesday 10th 

January 2024 at 2.30pm in the 

School Hall. 

 

The purpose of the workshop is to 

provide information on how maths 

is taught in our school as well as 

providing guidance & advice on how 

parents/carers can assist their 

child with maths at home. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you. 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

High Class Sports 

Multi Sports Club 

Spring Term 2024 

 
After the Christmas Holidays our Sports 

Coach Miss Murphy will be running a Multi 

Sports Club every Thursday from 3.10pm 

to 4.00pm. 

This club will be for our EYFS/KS1 

children (Red Squirrels & Hedgehogs) 

only. 

The club commences on Thursday 11th 

January 2024. 

Full details of how to book & prices can be 

found here: 

www.bookwhen.com/highclasssport 

 

 

   

 

AUTUMN TERM 

ATTENDANCE 

Today the following children have 

been awarded a sticker for achieving 

100% attendance for the Autumn 

Term – very well done to you all! 

Yasmin – Red Squirrels 

Adam – Red Squirrels 

James – Hedgehogs 

Ellie – Hedgehogs 

Logan-Jack – Hedgehogs 

Amber – Hedgehogs 

Rowan – Hedgehogs 

Amelia – Hedgehogs 

Dolcie – Hedgehogs 

Katara – Foxes 

Dounya – Foxes 

Abigail – Foxes 

Oliver K – Otters 

Ralph – Otters 

Erin – Badgers 

Holly – Badgers 

Bella-Rose – Badgers 

Zac - Badgers 

 

 

http://www.bookwhen.com/highclasssport


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths Challenge 

 

Maths Problem of the Week 

 

 

 

KS1 (EYFS – Year 2)                      KS2 (Year 3 – Year 6) 

The Problem                                   The Problem 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to solve your KS problem, please put your completed answer, labelled 

with your name and class, in the ‘Maths Challenge’ box in the main School Office 

Foyer by 8.40am on Friday 5th January 2024. 

A ‘Maths Champion’ of the week, will be announced in Celebration Assembly each 

week. Good luck! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please see our website for full details of Dates to remember. Details of any 

events will be sent out nearer the time. 

 

Please note that all events are for the children/staff only unless specified. 

 

Academic Year 2023-2024 

 

 
December 2023 

 

21st Dec to 3rd Jan 24 - CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

24th Dec – 5pm – Christ Church – Village Crib Service – letter 16/11/23 refers 

 

 
January 2024 

 

4th Jan – First day of Spring Term 

5th Jan – KS2 (Foxes, Otters & Badgers) Anglo Saxon Day – KS2 children invited to come to school dressed as an  

Anglo Saxon – letters 16/10/23 & 14/12/23 refers 

8th Jan – EYFS/KS1 (Red Squirrels & Hedgehogs) Mary Seacole Workshop 

10th Jan – 2.30pm – EYFS Maths Workshop – Advert in Newsletter 

23rd Jan – 8.45am – Parent Forum Meeting 

 

February 2024 

 

19th to 23rd Feb – HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

26th Feb – NON-PUPIL DAY 

 

March 2024 

 

4th March to 8th March – BOOK WEEK 

7th March – World Book Day – All children invited to come to school dressed as their favourite book character 

12th March – 8.45am – Parent Forum Meeting 

13th March – Young Carers Action Day 

22nd March – KS2 (Foxes, Otters & Badgers) Anglo Saxon Feast & Games – KS2 children invited to come to school  

      dressed as an Anglo Saxon –letters 16/10/23 & 14/12/23 refers 

28th March – 2.30pm EYFS/KS1 (Red Squirrels/Hedgehogs) Conquerors & Heroes Museum – Parents invited – letter 

      16/10/23 refers 

29th March to 12th April – EASTER HOLIDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
April 2024 

 

15th April – First day of Summer Term 

17th April – EYFS/KS1 (Red Squirrels & Hedgehogs) Seaside Experience Day  

26th April – KS2 (Foxes, Otters & Badgers) Trip Colchester Zoo – Details to follow 

30th April – 8.45am – Parent Forum Meeting 

 

May 2024 

 

6th May – BANK HOLIDAY 

27th May to 31st May – HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

 

June 2024 

 

13th June – Dengie Sports Training Day – Details to follow 

18th June – 8.45am – Parent Forum Meeting 

24th June to 28th June – CONTINENTS WEEK 

24th June – Year 6 Transition Day – Ormiston Rivers Academy 

25th June – 3.30pm to 6pm – Parents Evening – Parents invited details to follow 

27th June – Dengie Sports Day – Parents invited details to follow 

27th June – 3.30pm to 6pm – Parents Evening – Parents invited details to follow 

 

July 2024 

 

3rd July – EYFS/KS1 (Red Squirrels & Hedgehogs) Trip to Southend – Details to follow 

4th July – 12.30pm – Sports Day – Parents invited details to follow 

11th July – 12.30pm – Reserve Sports Day – Parents invited details to follow 

12th July – 2.30pm - KS2 (Foxes, Otters & Badgers) Animal Art Gallery – Parents invited – letter 16/10/23 refers 

19th July – Last day of Academic Year 2023-2024 

22nd & 23rd July – NON-PUPIL DAYS 

24th July to 30th August – SUMMER HOLIDAY 

 

Academic Year 2024-2025 
 

2nd Sept 24– NON-PUPIL DAY 

3rd Sept 24 – First day Autumn Term 

4th Oct 24 – NON-PUPIL DAY 

28th Oct to 1st Nov 24 – HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

23rd Dec 24 to 3rd Jan 25 – CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

6th Jan 25 – First day Spring Term 

17th Feb to 21st Feb 25 – HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

7th April to 21st April 25 – EASTER HOLIDAY 

22nd April 25 – First day Summer Term 

5th May 25 – BANK HOLIDAY 

26th May to 30th May 25 – HALF TERM HOLIDAY 

2nd June 25 – NON-PUPIL DAY 

21st & 22nd July 25 – NON-PUPIL DAYS 

23rd July 25 – SUMMER HOLIDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The School Governors have now approved the non-pupil days for 

the 2024-2025 Academic Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Latchingdon C of E Primary for all your support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 


